
To whom it concerns:

I wish to note my concern at the unprecedented scale of the Singleton Horticulture Project. I ask 
that the project be subject to the highest tier of environmental impact assessment to ensure the 
impacts and risks of the Project are fully understood.

Yours sincerely,

Dr Jamie Gorman

Larapinta
NT 0875

Jamie Gorman 
Community & youth worker, educator & researche


